
 

 
Project website: minnetonkamn.gov/hopkins-crossroad-trail 
 

 
 
STAY INFORMED 
Subscribe to email or text 
updates at: 
minnetonkamn.gov/ 
hopkins-crossroad-trail 
 

 

STAFF CONTACTS 
Matt Kumka 
Park and Trail Project 
Manager 
952-988-8444 
mkumka@minnetonkamn.gov  

 

 
 

Chris Long 
Assistant City Engineer 
952-939-8241 
clong@minnetonkamn.gov  
 

 
 

City of Minnetonka 
Engineering Department 
14600 Minnetonka Blvd. 
Minnetonka, MN 55345 
952-939-8206     
engineering@minnetonkamn.gov        
 
 

        

 

YOU’RE INVITED 
You’re invited to an informational meeting for a proposed multi-use trail 
on the east side of Hopkins Crossroad between Cedar Lake Road and 
Oak Knoll Terrace. See reverse side for map of the proposed project 
area.  
 
This project was previously discussed at an informational meeting on 
December 17, 2019. As the preliminary design has progressed, updates 
will be shared. Please join us to learn more about the proposed project, 
ask questions and provide input. 
 

Wednesday, August 3, 5-6 p.m.  
Community Room, Minnetonka Community Center 

14600 Minnetonka Blvd. 
 
Email engineering@minnetonkamn.gov to RSVP.  
 

If you cannot attend the meeting, contact Assistant City Engineer Chris 
Long to discuss the project by phone, email or at your property. All 
information presented at the meeting will be posted on the project 
website. 
 

WHAT IS BEING PROPOSED? 
We’re proposing to construct an eight-foot-wide, multi-use bituminous trail 
for pedestrians and bicyclists. This plan also includes burial of overhead 
power and cable lines in this corridor. Project goals include improving 
safety, mobility and connectivity along Hopkins Crossroad.  
 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 
• 2023 – Bury overhead power and cable lines 
• 2024 – Construct trail 

 
POTENTIAL PROJECT IMPACTS 
Projects of this nature can be disruptive. Proposed impacts may include 
limited and alternative access to businesses and homes, driveway and 
retaining wall construction, and tree removal. The city will work to 
minimize these impacts as much as possible as plans are finalized. 
 

IF THIS PROJECT IS APPROVED, WILL I BE ASSESSED? 
No. These types of improvements are primarily funded through the Trail 
System Expansion Fund, as well as other funding opportunities through 
Hennepin County and other agencies. 
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